“We Feel Good”

The Youth Advisory Board is a very dedicated group of
students. Members decorate all three school buildings and
sponsor dances for the middle school. They also put up posters
that promote high self-esteem and drug and alcohol abuse
prevention. The YAB presented skits at 2 PTO meeting con-
cerning these topics. These are only a few of the activities the
YAB takes part in within the school. “In the long run all the
hard work and dedication is worth it,” said Marnie Amerson.

Membership to the YAB is open to any student in grades 8-
12. This year’s members include: Randee Ritter, Anne Clamp,
Marnie Amerson, Dargan Rowe, Cope Johnston, Tina Patel,
Amy Carter, Walter Fralix, Clay Folk, Amy Godley, Perry
Hunt, Jennifer Beach, Ashleigh Padgett, Garnett Johnston,
Lindsay Davenport, Ginger Speaks, and Mrs. Folk, the YAB
advisor. The YAB members spend much of thier free time
helping to make a difference within the school.

Shake, Shake . . . Leon
Boucknight thanked
Mirch Mitchell for
being his assistant.
The YAB sponsored
a program with co-
median, Boucknight
as guest speaker and
performer. Students
related easily to his
siyle of presentation.

Carpenter? No, that's
Clay Folk. He has been
working bard all sum-
mer, along with other
YAB members painting
lockers. This was a
school service project
well appreciated by the
CPA students.
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